
B A M P TO N  S T R E E T,  M I N E H E A D,  S O M E R S E T  



Blake House 
12 Bampton Street, Mineahead,  

Somerset TA24 5TR 
 

A substantial Grade ll Listed property currently 

occupied as four self contained flats and two offices. 

Guide Price £375,000  

DESCRIPTION  

The property is situated in a convenient position close to the 
town centre and currently consists of four flats and two 
offices. 

The Ground Floor offers a Communal Entrance Hall with 
access to two rooms which have been used as Offices to the 
front of the building to the rear is a Cloakroom and area that 
had been used for making tea and coffee, stairs rising with 
doors to Flats 1 & 2.  

Flat 1 to The First Floor, the flat consists of an open plan 
Kitchen/Dining/Living Room, a good size double Bedroom 

with an Ensuite Shower Room.  

Flat 2 to The Second Floor consists of an open plan 
Kitchen/Dining/Living Room, another good size double 
Bedroom and En-Suite Shower Room. 

Blake Flat is on the ground floor and has a private entrance 
from the side and benefits from an open plan Kitchen and 
Living Room, a double Bedroom and En-Suite shower room. 

Blake Cottage is arranged over two floors and has a private 
entrance. To The Ground Floor is a modern fitted kitchen, 
stairs rising to the first floor, approximately 27" Living/Dining 
Room, Shower Room and two Bedrooms (walk through). 

Night storage heaters are fitted throughout the property. 
There is a car parking space within the courtyard area to the 
rear. 

 

SITUATION 

The popular holiday resort of Minehead is situated on the 
edge of the Exmoor National Park near to some of the very 
best moorland and woodland countryside where many 
delightful walks and other country pursuits can be enjoyed.  
Many of the well known attractions of the West Somerset and 
North Devon areas are within short motoring distance.  
Minehead provides good shopping facilities, has First, Middle 
and Upper schools and has a regular local bus service 
throughout the year. The West Somerset Steam Railway serves 
all stations to Bishops Lydeard and there are regular buses 
serving the County Town of Taunton some 25 miles away 
which has excellent shopping, leisure and entertainment 
facilities.  Taunton also has direct access to the M5 motorway 



and is served by a mainline railway station. 

DIRECTIONS 

From our Minehead Office drive up The Parade and turn 
right into Park Street and then take the second left into Park 
Terrace which leads into Bampton Street and follow this 
road along until the property is found on the left hand side. 

SERVICES 

Mains electric, water and drainage. 

OUTGOINGS 

Council Tax Bands—All Flat’s A. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE   

For clarification we wish to inform any prospective purchasers that we have prepared these sales particulars as a general guide. They must not be relied 

upon as statements of fact. We have not carried out a detailed survey, nor tested the services, heating systems, appliances and specific fittings. Room sizes 

should not be relied upon for carpets and furnishings. If there are points which are of particular importance to you please contact the office prior to viewing 

the property. 

   

Blake Flat Blake Cottage 



 Viewing 

Strictly by appointment with the Agents 

Greenslade Taylor Hunt.  23 Broad Street, 

South Molton, Devon, EX36 3AQ 

Email:  residential.southmolton@gth.net 

Tel: 01769 574500  |  Ref: STM180130 

Viewing 
Strictly by appointment with the agents  

Greenslade Taylor Hunt.  

8 The Parade, Minehead, Somerset TA24 5UF  

Email:  residential.minehead@gth.net  

Tel: 01643 706666|  Ref: MIL220128  


